
Project Update: December 2020 
 
I have been conducting the field work and conservation activities in Bangladesh after 
withdrawing the lock down by the Bangladesh Government since June 2020. Please 
find the attached pictures to know the conservation and research activities on 
western hoolock gibbon which has been held since July 2020. As I am conducting the 
field work, pandemic Covid-19 will not affect the implementation of the project 
according to time frame. Already, I have set up the field activities for the project. 
 

 









 


